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January 8, 2024 
 
Re: 2024 Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvements  

Public Outreach – January 8th to January 26th   
 See Online Presentation and Reference Materials at www.hastingsmn.gov/2024Streets 

Dear Property Owner: 
 
The City of Hastings is proposing to perform infrastructure improvements on your street this year (see map on reverse 
side of this letter).  Please visit the project web page, www.hastingsmn.gov/2024Streets, at your earliest convenience 
to view a video presentation overviewing the project, complete a brief survey, and view additional project resources.  
The purpose of these materials is to update you on the project being considered for 2024, and to provide an overview of 
the proposed assessments (out of pocket costs paid by you as the property owner). 

Our Project Feedback and Communication Preferences Survey is available on the project webpage to gather your input 
and questions on the project as well as better communicate with you throughout the process. It is preferred that you 
complete this survey online, however, a paper copy has been enclosed if you would rather complete the survey by 
hand. If completing the survey by hand, please mail the completed copy back to the Engineering Department (1225 
Progress Drive, Hastings, MN 55033) or scan/email to: SSchmidtke@hastingsmn.gov.  In order to keep the project on 
schedule, please provide your feedback between now and January 26th so that it may be considered in the project.  
 

If you have further comments/questions after viewing the website materials that you would like to discuss with our 
staff, please plan to attend the open house or contact the engineering department.  

 
OPEN HOUSE:  St. Phillips Church Thursday, January 25th from 5-7:30 PM.  

 City staff will be available with draft plans to discuss the project and address any questions  
 
CONTACT ENGINEERING: Call 651-480-2334 if you have questions or would like to schedule a meeting 

1-on-1 meetings available via phone, virtual (zoom), or in-person 
 
Your questions and feedback will greatly assist us in finalizing the plans. Any comments you provide will be shared with 
the City Council for their information as they make the final decisions on the project in March 2024. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you and receiving your feedback on the project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Cody Mathisen, P.E.  
Principal Engineer 

Cc: Mayor and City Council 
 Dan Wietecha, City Administrator  

Ryan Stempski, Public Works Director/City Engineer 

Scan QR Code to Visit 
Project Web Page 
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